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PROVIDER ALERT 
Interim Provider Relations Director  

Dec 1, 2020 
 

 

Dear Provider, 
 

Please know that effective December 6, 2020, Diane Miller will be transitioning to the Idaho-based Program 
and Network Integrity (PNI) team as the Senior Healthcare Reviewer and Investigator. While we recruit to fill 
Diane’s role, Sharon Burke will rejoin us as the interim Provider Relations Director.  
 
Thank you,  
The Optum Idaho Team 

Alert Summary:  This alert is to notify the provider network that as of 12/6/2020, Sharon Burke will be 
returning to the Provider Relations team as the Interim Provider Relations Director . 


